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Self Control 

Perseverance 

Inclusion 

Respect 

Inspiration 

Trust 

 

 Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome to the final newsletter of the first term. 

The key stage 2 children all thoroughly enjoyed using the facilities at Medway Park on Wednesday. We will be return-

ing in March to see whether they can improve upon their performance. Thank you to Mrs Steer for organising this for 

the school. 

 

Thank you to all the parents for attending the first parents evening of the school year and some of you, your first ever 

parents evening! Although there will not be another parents evening until February you will receive an interim report 

in December to ensure you are kept informed regarding your child’s progress. If however, you do have concerns or 

questions meanwhile do arrange to speak to your child’s class teacher via the school office. 

Some of you will have received attendance letters today, as a school  we have a duty to track and report attendance. 

We are aware that usually you do notify us of absences, however, this is a procedure we are required to follow. 

 

As we are about to enter the winter period can I just remind you to ensure your child has a warm 

winter /waterproof coat (labelled)  as we do take the children outside when it is drizzling. Our 

playground also gets very muddy so please send your child into school with a change of foot-

wear—trainers or wellies for lunch-times. 

We cannot allow children who wear slip-on type shoes or loafer style to use the adventure play-

ground or climbing apparatus due to health & safety reasons 

 

Well done and a massive heartfelt thank you to Mrs Sullivan, Mrs Miller and the rest of the FOBS team 

and all the parents who gave up their time on Saturday to run the stalls on Pumpkin Day. We raised a 

staggering £2563.29, which is enough to meet the cost of the coach and ticket price for the pantomime 

in December this will be a lovely whole school treat for the children. We really do appreciate your hard 

work and generosity. This money raised really does make a difference. 

 

Thank you to the parents and grandparents who have offered to come and read with the children. We are just putting 

together a timetable and will be in contact shortly. 

 

Please remember if your child is unwell or unable to attend school the office should be notified 

by 9.30a.m. When your child returns to school they must be accompanied with an 

absence note to be given to the school office. 

This will allow the correct code to be entered in the register. 



Spirit of Bredhurst this Week 

Fir Tree  Ella Hyland 

Forge   Verity Bond 

Hurstwood  Sian Evans  

Kemsley  Amy Taylor 

Oakwood      Tami Kehinde 

 

           Stars of the Week 

Fir Tree  Jarin Gurney  

Forge   Isaac Jackson 

Hurstwood  Ronnie Killick  

Kemsley  Samuel Jackson 

Oakwood  Ethan Rollings  

Writer of the Week 

Fir Tree Austin Humphries 

Forge  Cherry Grant 

Hurstwood  Harry Shepherd 

Kemsley Tommy Kehinde 

Oakwood Harry Checkland 

Diary Dates 

Friday 20th October   Staff Development Day 

Monday 23rd October—Friday 27th End of Term 1 

Monday 30th October  Children return to school 

Wednesday 8th November  YrR—Yr4 Flu immunisation 

Friday 10th November  Remembrance Day 

        “         “         “   Firework Display 

Friday 17th November  Children in Need Tag Day 

Tuesday 21st November  FOBS Mtg 

Monday 27th November  FOBS decorating the Hall 

Wednesday 29th November Community Lunch 

Friday 30th November  St Andrews Day (Tag for St Andrews) 

Friday 1st December   Advent Event 2.45p.m. 

Wednesday 6th December  Governor Day 

Thursday 7th December  KS2 Production St. Matthews Church 

Friday 8th December  FOBS Gift Sale 

Tuesday 12th December  KS1 Production 2p.m. 

Wednesday 13th December Community Lunch 

Wednesday 13th December KS1 Production 6p.m. 

Thursday 14th December  Whole School Panto at the Hazlitt 

 “ “ “  Whole school Disco  3.30p.m.—5p.m. 

Friday 15th December  Christmas Jumper and Dinner Day 

Tuesday 19th December  Christmas Parties (and special guest) Last day of 

     Term 

 

 

  

Family Firework night Friday 10th November 

Gates open 6p.m. 

Firework Display 7p.m. 

 

Tickets still available 

 

 

Attendance Data for Term 1 

 

Class  Attendance Unauthorised  Lates 

Fir Tree 95.61% 2.23%  0% 

Forge  96.83% 2.00%  0.07% 

Hurstwood 97.56% 0%  0.07% 

Kemsley 97.18% 0.46%  0.17% 

Oakwood 94.54% 2.30%  0.38% 

 

Attendance is very important for your child’s 

learning. 

 


